
Hello, 
 
My name is William Glassmire. I live in Corvallis Oregon. 
 
I am opposed to SB-285, a proposal to blend hydrogen into natural gas 
supplies. 
 
Reason #1: The most effective way of developing Oregon’s clean energy 
supplies is solar power, wind power, and battery storage. The money and 
the effort needed to support natural gas is a waste of resources which 
would be better used to support those more effective technologies. 
 
Reason #2: Supporters of SB285 argue that customers would burden the 
PUC with questions about safety. It is the responsibility of those proposing 
“solutions” like mixing hydrogen with natural gas to educate the public 
about the pros and cons, including safety issues, of those changes. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention. 


